
PES PTO Meeting
August 20, 2021

Welcome to PES PTO
- President Introduction – Emily Turner, Meghan Hancher, Jennifer Lee

School Updates
- Captain Goodrich, Principal – Reviewed Covid-19 Protocols

o At the current time, only essential volunteers related to educational purposes are allowed in
the school at this time.

o To minimize Covid-19 Protocols, at this time all after-school activities are suspended for the
first quarter.

o Be on the look-out for Curriculum Chat Night for parents

How to Be a School Volunteer
- Susan Solms, Clerk – Review of Safety Protocols to enter the School

o Anyone that wants to enter the school must be approved volunteers. If you want to be
approved as a volunteer, visit the School’s website and fill out personal information via
School Access. A background check will be performed.

o All visitors must enter the school at the front office.

PTO Fundraising Events for this Year

Volunteers needed for all events. PTO Chairs would love your help.
- Booster – Chairs - Heather Rebella and Victoria Rosenbaum.

o Kick-off 8/31/21
o Fun Run 9/10/21

- Fore the Kids Golf Tournament
o Golf Tournament – Chairs - Christina Oleksyn, Ashley Miller and Becky Paxton
o Save the Date – October 18th, 2021

- 5K Pirate Run – Chairs – Lindy Lollar and Sara Seifert
o Save the Date – January 29th, 2021

- Silent Auction – Amy Gramatges and Sarah Post



o Save the Date – April 8th, 2022

Introduction of all of the Committee Chairs and Officers
-Discussed Open Positions

Giving Initiatives
- Chair – Carlye Koehler

o Blessings in a Backpack
o Clothing Closet
o Giving Tree
o Holiday Meals

Financial Overview of Last Year
- Emily Turner

Fundraising Initiatives for 2021-2022 – Outdoor recreation equipment / playground areas

-


